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Diary dates  
2019

May
22nd Maple Sharing Assembly
27th – 31st – HALF TERM
June 
3rd – Inset day – school closed
6th Class photographs
10th Book Fair week
11th Reception trip to Ryton Pools
18th Father’s Day Breakfast, 8.30am
19th Oak Sharing Assembly
20th Meeting for new reception parents
21st All years trip to Cotswolds Wildlife Park
27th Transition day for Warwickshire
28th Willow Sharing Assembly
29th PTA Summer Fair, 12-2pm
July
2nd Sports Day
5th Cherry Sharing Assembly
10th Year 2 Concert and Barbecue
12th Chestnut Sharing Assembly
19th – TERM FINISHES for pupils
22nd - Inset day – school closed

Letter from Number 10!

Well done to Ella, Joseph and Darcy in 
year 2 who recently received a letter 

from the Prime Minister’s office.  They 
had written to the Rt Hon Theresa May 
to discuss the global threat to climate 
and wildlife, and particularly the big 

issue of plastic waste.
We are very proud that these three 
children took it upon themselves to 
write and help to keep these issues 
high on our government’s agenda. 

Here they are showing how sad they 
are about plastic found on a beach by 

Mr Queralt. 
We hope they will continue with their 

campaigning in the future!

Save the dates!
This is a very busy time of year, so please look 

carefully at the calendar above and note the key 
dates in your diary.

Father’s Day Breakfast
Once again we are inviting all Dad’s or carers to 

come and enjoy a breakfast of a sausage or 
bacon bap (veggie alternative available) with 
their child to celebrate Father’s Day.  You can 
choose to have breakfast either here, or at All 
Saints’ Juniors if you have children there too.  

Look out for the letter next week to book your 
places. From Monday 10th to Friday 14th June we will host our 

annual book fair.  Leaflets will be sent home in 
advance.  For each book bought, school will get 

commission so we hope you can support us.



Emscote Express Book Corner

Every issue, we ask a member of staff  or school helper
to tell us about their favourite book.  This issue’s guest 
in the Book Corner is office helper Miss Adams!
Title of Book
‘Topsy and Tim at the wedding’ by Jean & Garath Adamason
What’s it about?
Topsy and Tim are bridesmaid and pageboy
at a wedding and they are very excited 
to see what happens.
Why is it your favourite book?
I liked reading this book because it’s a 
nice romantic story.

Water bottle in school
As the weather is now (mostly!) warmer, 
it is very important that every child has a 
water bottle in school every day.  As we 

are a proud Eco School we ask that 
bottles are re-usable and not single use 

plastic.
Thank you

New choice menu at lunch a success!
This week the children, teachers, kitchen 
and Midday Supervisors have all worked 

together to make sure the introduction of a 
choice at lunch has been a great success.  
Every morning children choose which of 

two meals they would prefer to eat.
We can see less food waste already 

so well done everyone!

Stay safe in the sun!
If the forecast is for sunny 

weather, please send 
your child to school with 

a hat, and apply 
sunscreen before they 

arrive.  If they need a top 
up of sun screen please 

put the bottle in their bag 
and they can apply it 

themselves.

Thank you

School Library
Just to remind everyone that we have a good 
selection of books in our school library and 
children are welcome to borrow them any 

time.  
Just pop in before or after school, choose a 

book and bring it back when you’ve finished.  

If you have any 
books at home 
for the infant     
age group that 
you have 
finished with,

them, pleas   bring them in 
and we can pop 
them on the 
shelves.




